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The Asian Pacific American Bar Association of Pennsylvania (APABA-PA) and Archer announced a new

scholarship program.

The Archer APABA-PA Diversity Scholarship was established to identify, support and train qualified, diverse

rising second-year law students who demonstrate the characteristics needed to become future leaders in the

legal profession.

The recipient will receive a $5,000 scholarship along with a paid eight-week summer position in 2017, fulfilled

through working four weeks as an intern with Archer, followed by an additional
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